Caddo Sheriff's Office is joining up with the
Salvation Army this Holiday

Tuesday, December 10, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Sheriff's Office will participate in a friendly competition among our three divisions this Friday to raise
money by ringing the Salvation Army's Red Kettle.

Caddo deputies will be stationed at the Kroger Marketplace at 9484 Ellerbe Road, Brookshires at 10465 Norris
Ferry Road, and Hobby Lobby at 1750 East 70th Street from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.

"There are many reasons to contribute to the Red Kettle this holiday season. While the friendly competition is a
fun way to raise funds, the most important reason is that your donations help the Salvation Army feed the
hungry, shelter the homeless, and change lives," stated Sheriff Henry Whitehorn, Sr.

Sheriff Whitehorn invites everyone to stop by, say hello, and bring some spare change to help make a positive
difference in Caddo parish.
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